
May 6, 2016

Dear Mr. Youngblood and WISD School Board,

This letter is to inform you that I will be resigning frorn rny position as a First
Grade Teacher fiom Waskorn Elementary at the cornpletion on the 2015-2A16
school year. I will be getting married this summer and am rnoving away, making it
impossible for tne to retain this position.

I have thoroughly enjoyed rny time here at Waskom Elementary. The srnall, faith-
based cotnmunity and carnaraderie among the staff have made Waskom such a
pleasant place to teach. I will miss the fbmilies, students and staff I have corne to
love. Thank you so much fbr the opportunity to teach here. I hope my
circumstances will allow me to return to Waskorn ISD in the future.

r, l"\
Brittany Slater

Sincerely,
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